## David Younger Psychology - ABN: 94 614 112 957

PO Box 14, Hurstbridge, Victoria, 3099 Australia **T**: 03 9718 1989 **M**: 0401 490 433 **F**: 03 9718 0089

**E:** david@dypsychology.com.au **W:** www.davidyoungerpsychology.com.au

## <u>Cancellation Policy – Please Read Carefully</u>

## **Cancellation Policy**

The cost of a consultation (usually around "50" minutes in duration) is \$150, which is payable on the day of the appointment – no accounts are given. If, for some reason you need to cancel or postpone the appointment, you are required to give at least 48 hours notice. Cancellations of 24-48 hours notice incur a charge of 50% of the psychological consultation fee. Cancellations of less than 24 hours notice incur a charge of 100% of the psychological consultation fee. For appointments that are scheduled on a Monday, please note that advice of inability to attend is required to be provided on the preceding Friday – advice of cancellation provided over the weekend will not be accepted. Additionally, please be aware that a Medicare rebate is not available for cancelled appointments which incur a cancellation fee.

Psychological appointments funded through such systems as WorkCover, TAC, and Department of Veterans Affairs, are also subject to the cancellation policy previously outlined. That is, if you are receiving psychological services through one of the above systems and the cancellation policy is not adhered to, the cancellation charge will be forwarded to the client – not to WorkCover, TAC, or the Department of Veterans Affairs. In the case of ATAPS, David Younger Psychology reserves the right to review the provision of treatment services after one scheduled appointment has been cancelled.

Please note that additional fees may apply in the case of a request to provide a Psychological Treatment Report. A fee schedule will be provided to the client in such a case.

Agreeing to undertake psychological assistance is the like committing to a process of positive change. As a full hour is allocated in advance by David Younger Psychology for a scheduled appointment, providing adequate notice of an inability to attend will minimise inconvenience to the practice and will enable other people to be offered the opportunity to attend an appointment.

Yours sincerely,

**David Younger Psychology** 

David Younger Consultant Psychologist